







November 20, 2019 Association

Mr. Hidenori Asano Chairman JODA Japan **Bahamas Sailing**

P.O. Box N-752 Nassau, Bahamas

Dear Mr. Hidenori,

RE: THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS DONATION

On behalf of The Bahamas Sailing Association, Hope Town Jr. Sailing Club and Grand Bahama Sailing Club we would like to thank you and your sailors for your very generous donation of sails and equipment to the afore-mentioned clubs that suffered losses during Hurricane Dorian.

We are all so impressed with how so many of our sailing friends from around the world have offered to help with the restoration of the Optimist fleets at these clubs, especially your sailors from Japan. Your actions have proven that sailing is universal; what touches one, touches all – a wonderful lesson for all our young sailors.

All of the boats and equipment that has been donated to these clubs are now in storage and will be sent to them once their clubs are back in operation.

Thank you for your thoughtfulness, caring and extremely generous actions. They are greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

RADunkley

Robert Dunkley Director – Bahamas National Sailing School Bahamas Sailing Association – Committee Member Co-Chair – OptiNAM 2019

CC: Mr. Kanae Hattori